
 
 

The U.S. Mission to the United Nations  
 and 

the Navajo Nation 
 

Cordially Invite You to a Side Event on 
  

Protecting and Preserving Indigenous Sacred Sites 

 
Monday, August 18, 2014 

1:15 — 2:30 p.m. 
United Nations North Lawn Building 

Conference Room 7 
 

 

Panelists include: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Moderated by 
Terri L. Robl 

Minister Counselor 
U.S. Mission to the United Nations 

 
Please RSVP to kwonminj@state.gov by Friday, August 15th 

 
Please bring a government-issued photo ID.   

This event is strictly off the record. 

Rodney L. Tahe 
Policy Analyst 

Human Rights Commission 
Navajo Nation 

 

Valerie Hauser 
Director  

Office of Native American Affairs 
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation 

  
June Lorenzo 

Laguna-Acoma Coalition for a Safe Environment 

 

Wensler Nosie 
Councilman 

San Carlos Apache Nation 

mailto:kwonminj@state.gov

